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MORPHETTVILLE – TUESDAY, 9 FEBRUARY 2016 

 

 

 

In accordance with Rule ARR.140, Trainer Mr. L. Kennewell has notified Thoroughbred Racing 

SA Stewards of the following – 

 

 

SILENT WHISPER, which last raced at Morphettville on Saturday, 16 January 2016, has 

undergone corrective surgery for an epiglottic entrapment. 

 

 

SVENDITA, which last raced at Strathalbyn on Tuesday, 26 January 2016, has undergone 

corrective surgery for an epiglottic entrapment. 

 

 

Both horses will return to work in the near future. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
J. C. PETZER 

CHAIRMAN OF STEWARDS 
9 February 2016 


